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Filing the operation plans of Takahama Power Station Unit 3 and 4 to Nuclear Regulation Authority 
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Today, we filed an application to make changes in operation plans for three years from April, 2020 to Nuclear 

Regulation Authority pursuant to the Reactor Regulation Act. 

 

We will stop Takahama Nuclear Power Station Unit 3 on August 2, 2020 and Takahama Nuclear Power Station 

Unit 4 on October 7, 2020 to conduct periodic inspections. 

 

Permanent Direct Current Facilities (third system) and Specific Severe Accident Facilities will be conducted to 

be instralled during this periodic inspections. 

 

 

< Operation plans of Unit 3 and 4 of Takahama Power Station in FY2020 > 

Unit 3 25th periodic inspection (suspension period)  August 2, 2020 – December 22, 2020 

Unit 4 23th periodic inspection (suspension period)  October 7, 2020 – February 10, 2021 

 

 

Further, in light of the decision by Nuclear Regulation Authority on October 16, 2019, we filed a documents to 

announce that Nuclear Power Stations will be stopped to be conducted periodic inspections by the deadline of 

Specific Severe Accident Facilities installment to Nuclear Regulation Authority today. 

 


